
 
 

                                                       Date: September 27th, 2023 
 
Re:  DAYCARE FIRE DRILL POSTPONED 

 
 
Dear Parents, 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, please be advised that the daycare fire drill scheduled for 
Thursday, September 28th has been postponed. 

You will be notified of the new date shortly. 

Kind regards, 
 
 
Mme Excellent 
Vice Principal 
East Hill Elementary School 
 
 
 

École Primaire 

East Hill  
Elementary School 

10350 Bd Perras, Montréal, QC H1C 2H1 
 

                                     
 


